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April 8, 1954 
4 0 ~.'.'i () 4 ~."i 

Dr. John C. Bugher 
Director 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Doctor Bugher: 

Attached hereto is a lengthy communication, 
which was received by Congressman Van Zandt, from 
Dr. Walter K. Frankel. I note reference is made in the 
letter to previous correspondence with various people 
in the Commission so I am sure you are familiar with 
the questions which Dr. Frankel raises. 

Would you be kind enough to prepare for us 
a suggested reply to Dr. Frankel, consisting of not more 
than three or four paragraphs? We would also appreciate 
your returning Dr. Frankel's letter to us. 

~;~rely your/' ~ 

/~'~V.....-
Corbin A.llardice 
Executive o{rector 

Attachment 
Ltr fm Dr. Walter K. Frankel 
Medical Officer, Post Hospital 
Picatinny Arsenal, Dover, N.J. 
da tcd 3/27 /54 
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